
MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL WORKSHOP MEETING 

OF THE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

OF STERLING PUBLIC SCHOOLS, DISTRICT #33 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 29, 2016 

 
A special work session meeting of the Board of Education of Sterling Public Schools was convened in open and 

public session on Monday, February 29, 2016, at 6:32 p.m. in Music room at the Sterling Public School 250 Main, 

Sterling, Nebraska. Attending were the following Board members: 

 

Present: Harms, Agena, Hestermann, Vollman, Goracke, Wirthele 

 

Others attending: Superintendent Ryan Knippelmeyer, Principal Ryun Theobald, Athletic Director Brent Heusman, 

Gill Peace and Marty Kasl. 

 

The meeting was duly called to order by President Harms. 

 

President Harms announced and informed the public that a current copy of the Open Meetings Act is posted 

on the wall of the meeting room. 

 
Superintendent Knippelmeyer gave an update on the gym repairs and the timeline of them. Discussion was 

held on gym lighting and the pre-school area. 

 

Superintendent Knippelmeyer, along with Gill Peace and Marty Kasl, shared information on short and long 

term facilities and program planning. Much discussion was held. No action was taken. 

 

President Harms adjourned the meeting at 8:44 p.m.  

 

Next regular meeting of the Sterling Board of Education will be held on Monday, March 21, 2016 at 7:30 

p.m. 

 

 

 

The meeting was duly adjourned.  

DATED this 29
th

, February 2016     
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